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April 30, 2020

Update: Garage Improvement Project

Dear Residents,

As you know, we have been working on significant improvements to the parking garage at West Lodge.

We acknowledge the disruption that the noise is causing, particularly during this time with Residents spending more
time at home. We want to express our deepest gratitude for your patience and understanding throughout this time

We need to complete this phase of the project which includes necessary repairs in order to ensure the
garage is safe for access by Residents. As such, this work needs to continue until an estimated completion
date of May 8, 2020.

Please be assured, the team is doing everything we can to work as quickly as possible, to reduce onsite working
hours and minimize disruption as much as possible. Once the safety work is complete, the team will then move on
to painting & asphalt work (which is much quieter). Once this work is complete, we will be able to return many
parking spots to Residents. We anticipate this to be completed by June 30, 2020.

If you have any questions or concerns, please call 416-537-2364.

Again, we would like to thank you for your cooperation as we complete this important work to make West Lodge a
comfortable home for everyone!

Regards,

Ms. Hero Mohtadi
Director of Operations, GTA
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